
HRMS Morning Announcements 
March 16, 2023 

 
• The Pokemon Club will meet this Friday at 8 am in the cafeteria. 
• The Speedcubing Club will meet on Tuesday, March 21st in Mrs. Vanover's 

room.  See you at 8am. 
• Bucket band will NOT meet tomorrow. 
• Morning Announcement- For College & Career Week today we are “Looking 

to The Future” and dressing in our college gear!  I’m sure Mr. Bookhart is 
here today repping his Clemson Tigers!   As Patriots preparing for our 
futures, we work hard and are OPTIMISTIC. 

• College & Career Week Fun Fact: Today’s College & Career Week Fun Fact: 
Have you ever asked yourself what if a 4 year university is not for me? If 
you want to advance your skills and education but are unsure if a 
traditional four-year college is for you, you may want to consider a trade or 
vocational school. Attending a vocational school can be an excellent option 
for those who want to get the necessary training to secure a good job 
quickly.  After completing a trade school program, you can get a job directly 
related to the field you studied in your vocational school program. For 
example, once you complete a dental hygienist program, you can get a job 
as a dental hygienist. If you complete a program in aircraft mechanics, you 
can get a position as an aircraft mechanic. Again, these schools are 
designed to prepare you for a job in a specific field.  Tomorrow we will 
“Dress for the Job You Want, Not the Job You Have”  Make sure to show 
your career spirit by dressing in clothes for your future career." 


